
 

Ref. No. Plexh/Cir/859 

 Dated: 25.01.24 

 To, 

  

All the Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Members 

  

 Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

 Subject: Important Notice - Safeguards Investigation Initiated by Madagascar: Polypropylene Woven 

Sacks and Bags 

  

 Dear Members, 

 We wish to bring to your attention that Madagascar has initiated a safeguards investigation under the 

Agreement on Safeguards with respect to imports of polypropylene woven sacks and bags 

  

Attached herewith is a Note Verbale received from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Madagascar, along 

with an unofficial translation of the notification from the World Trade Organization (WTO). We kindly 

request your inputs in this matter.  

 Please be advised to review the attached documents carefully, and if applicable, take necessary actions to 

ensure compliance with the ongoing safeguards investigation. 

 

Please find the attachment (Click here). 

  

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

  

  

Best regards 

  

Bharti Parave 

Asst. Director 

The Plastic Exports Promotion Council 

https://98q9s.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/sh/SMK1E8tHeFuBlCQNfPxRv2tEILQb/EZhwluCdtj1s


 


